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September 23, 2010 

 

To: 

City of Racine 

Public Safety and Licensing Committee 

 

Alderman Aron Wisneski, Chairman 

 

 

 

Mr. Chairman, 

 

Recently some constituents in my area asked me to look into the placement of CHILDREN 

PLAYING – SLOW DOWN type signage on Melvin Ave. and William St. between Ruby Ave. 

and Erie St.  I am forwarding that request to you as it is more applicable to your committee. 

 

The recent redirection of traffic in the area has brought to light the fact that there are 20 children 

under the age of 14 in that immediate area.  There appears to be a hazard to them while crossing 

the streets at various hours of the day, especially on weekends.  It seems to me to be a reasonable 

request.  I am not a traffic expert but I feel 4 signs total would be in order, 2 on each street facing 

traffic each way.  I wish to advocate for exploring placement of this signage as soon as possible. 

 

Please let me know if I can be of assistance on this matter or if there are any questions I can 

answer.  My direct # is 262-308-2766. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Monte G. Osterman 

Racine County Supervisor, District 3 

 

 


